
Pinette, Susan 

From: Laura Brennan, Ph.D. <drlaura@brennan.sprucecare.com> 

Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 2:39 PM 
To: JUD 
Subject: Message from Laura Brennan, Ph.D. 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee, 

I'm writing as a Clinical Psychologist committed to reducing violence and exposure to trauma and am urging you to 

include a "red flag" law either as a stand alone bill or as an addition to the currently drafted gun safety bill. 

Thank you for your time, 
Laura- 

Laura Brennan, Ph.D. 

Licensed Psychologist 

617.765.1228 

drlaura@brennan.sprucecare.com 

drlaurabrennan.com 

Pronouns: she 
I 
her 

l 
hers 

*Please note that email is not a secure form of communication. lfyou would like to discuss personal information, please 

call me directly at 617-765-1228 or download the Spruce Care app to communicate through my HIPPA compliant 

messaging service. By sending email to this address, you acknowledge that communications by email cannot be 

guaranteed to be confidential. This email is for non-urgent matters only. I may not check my email messages every day. 

if you have an emergency, please call 911, or go to the nearest hospital emergency room. 

This message is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and 

CONFIDENTIAL. if you are not the intended recipient, dissemination of this communication is prohibited. If you have 

received this communication in error, please delete all copies of the message and its attachments and notify me 

immediately. i
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